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Familie Mustermann 

Musterstraße 7 

41515 Grevenbroich 

Welcome to Grevenbroich!    

Dear XXX familiy, 
 

I would like to congratulate you personally and on behalf of the town of Grevenbroich on the birth of your 
child. A child is a precious gift. You will certainly endeavour to encourage and support your child's 
development with the necessary patience, love and care. As a city, we endeavour to create a climate that 
promotes your health and the well-being of your child. 

 
As part of this, the baby welcome service of Caritas in the Rhine district of Neuss offers all parents of 
newborn children a welcome gift and information on my behalf. Mrs ________ will meet you 

 
on xx/xx/2024 between xx:xx  and xx:xx 

 
visit you at home. You can discuss your individual questions there in peace and quiet and, if necessary, 
receive professional advice and tips on your child's development, early intervention programmes, family 
support services and much more. If you need another appointment or do not wish to visit, please send an 
email to bbd@caritas-neuss.de or call 02181/238-373 Monday to Friday from 9.00 am to 1.00 pm. 
The Baby Welcome Service is also available by phone and e-mail to answer your concerns and questions 
about your baby! You can also make an appointment at the Caritas welcome office instead of a home 
visit.  If you only want the welcome bag with a gift and parent's guide book, the baby welcome service can 
also leave the welcome bag on your doorstep after making an appointment by telephone.  
 
 
You will find a small selection of local contact points with offers of help in the attached flyer. 
 
I wish you and your child all the best.  
 
Yours sincerely,                                                                                                                                        
  
 
 
                                                             
 
 
Klaus Krützen 
Bürgemeister   
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